
                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Overbury Street 
Liverpool L7 3HJ 

Tel  0151 709 1698 
Fax  0151 708 9619 

annes-ao@st-annes.liverpool.sch.uk 

 

Friday 17th March 2023  
 
Dear Parents/carers,  
 

We have ended this week with a lovely POW assembly led by Nursery, a huge well done 
to our youngest members of school they are all amazing! We also shared our winner and 
the runners up of our Easter card competition. Thank you to everyone who sent in an 
entry it really was a tough decision.  
 
Our School Logo/Badge finalists have now been chosen, and these will be shared with 
our Governing Body, School Council and Staff to make the final decision. We will keep 
you up dated. Once again thank you for all the entries.  
 
This week we have been thinking about God’s love for us and how it always flows. We 
also have Living Eggs with us and have welcomed 10 chicks much to the delight of all 
children and staff. This really has brought so much awe and wonder to school.  
 
Easter Raffle- Our School Council are continuing to sell tickets for our big raffle (for our 

Lent Charities) over the coming weeks they are 20p per ticket and children can bring 

20p’s into school.  

Parent/carer meetings- These will take place on Wednesday 22nd March, individual 

times have already been sent home by the class teachers. Children must stay in school  

and should be collected at 3.10/3.15pm as normal all meetings will taken place in the 

infant hall, please come into school using the top (foundation stage) gate. 

Y4 visited the Liverpool Philharmonic yesterday to experience live music and musicians 
as part of their enhancement to their music curriculum, a lovely afternoon was enjoyed 
by all.  
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Reminders:  

 Rings and jewelry should not be worn to school.  
 Children should only have water in their water bottles please. 
 Junior children can only bring a piece of fruit into school for morning breaktime, 

not biscuits/bars etc. We do have fruit available too!  
 
 
 
Big Lent Walk for Cafod  
This will be taking place on Friday 24th March, children need 
to wear their PE kits for school and we will be collecting 
donations for our Lenten charity to Cafod which is raising 
money and awareness of global poverty and helping those 
suffering due to the Earthquake in Syria and Turkey.    
 
Dates to remember:  
School closes for children on Thursday 30th March at lunchtime, 
times will be sent out, we will return after the Easter break on 
Monday 17th April at 8.40am.  
 
Thank you for your continued support  
 
Mrs G Murphy  
 
Head Teacher 
 

 

  


